


Happy May, Pickleball Club Members,


Everything is in FULL BLOOM, this includes the Regency 
Pickleball Club’s 2025 Season! 


Let us not be discouraged by the predicted rain. Spoke with Lisa 
Heisler, and we are hoping DINKo De Mayo will be brought 
inside. As soon as we hear tomorrow, members will be notified. 


That’s right-the rain will not wash away the vibrancy of the 
outside world, or the vibrancy of Pickleball Club events planned 
for our members!


Speaking of events-currently the Regency Pickleball Club has 
eighteen events planned, not including the on-going league play, 
and the four Friday Night Lights Open Play.

Remember, it is essential to be on our website: 
https:regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org so you can sign up.


FYI-Gary Ramella and I had the opportunity to present court 
concerns and ask key questions to the HOA Board. They 
mentioned they would get back to us, after they discussed 
amongst themselves. As soon as a response is given, it will be 
shared with the membership. It is preferred to get the direct 
answers, as opposed to behind the scenes chatter. 


Keep your eyes open for a message regarding tomorrow night’s 
event. Information will also be posted on TeamReach. 


http://regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org



